
Important Reminder 
There is absolutely NO vehicle or trailer parking at the Sailing Center.  If you currently have a 

vehicle and/or trailer parked at the Sailing Center, please remove it immediately.  
Unauthorized vehicles/trailers will be removed at owners’ expense. 

 
 
Sunday Sailing Center Haul-Out: 

• Beginning at 7:30am Sunday (no earlier), trailers attached to vehicles will be allowed to 
stage on the Northbound Lanes of Bayshore Drive (see map). 

• Vehicles without trailers are not allowed to park on Bayshore Drive and will be towed. 
• After racing, send a crew member to your vehicle/trailer on Bayshore Drive while the 

rest of your crew readies your boat for haul-out.  Our staff controls access to the hoists 
and Sailing Center parking lot to ensure an efficient haul-out process. 

• Wash-down/de-rig will take place in the parking lot of the Sailing Center.  Boats needing 
extra time to pack up can return to Bayshore Drive with rig down. 

• Bayshore Drive must be clear of all vehicles/trailers by 6:00pm Sunday. 
 

 


